
 

 

 

 
Important notice 24 August 2017 

Subject: Stop new deposit account opening for Retail Banking 

 

We would like to inform that the transfer of retail banking business of Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) Pcl 

(the “Bank”) to TISCO Bank PLC and All-Ways Co., Ltd. is scheduled to be completed on 1 October 2017.  The 

Bank will permanently stop opening new deposit account from 1 September 2017 onward.  

Thank you for banking with Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) and we are grateful for the trust you have given 

us over the years. For more information, please call 1595. 

 


